Ubuntu Municipality

PUBLIC NOTICE
CLOSING OF OFFICES — FESTIVE SEASON

Notice is hereby given to the general public that the offices of Ubuntu
Municipality (Traffic Department, Libraries and Masinyusane Office) will be
closed from Tuesday, 17 December 2024 and will reopen for normal business
from 06 January 2025.

Electricity sales will be available at the following points: Spar, Usave, certain
Spaza stores and on our online banking platforms. For sewerage suction you
are encouraged to pay and book during this week or contact the foremen in
your respective fowns.

Service delivery related problems can be directed to the following personnel:

Municipal Manager: Mrs. L lftlumeleng — 064 762 0813

Senior Manager Corporate Services: Ms. NM Mkontwana — 073 3548 974
Maintenance — Mr Zingange - 083 536 5440

Technician: Mr. T. Phillips — 066 523 7314

Municipal service account enquiries: Mr. J Kumbi — 064 0563 109

Personnel will be on standby for essential services after hours and on public
holidays. Standby numbers are as follows:

VICTORIA WEST
Electricity: Mr. J Phillipus — 061 065 7955
Water, Sanitation, Sewerage, Refuse Removal: Mr. M Jacobs — 081 482 7521

RICHMOND/MERRIMAN
Electricity: Mr. J Phillipus — 061 065 7955
Water, Sanitation, Sewerage, Refuse Removal: Mr. H. Smit — 079 077 1958
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